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As an adult foster provider for over 15 years I strongly oppose this bill. The adult 

foster home industry specifically the ones serving Medicaid residents is already trying 

to find ways to survive the inflation rise in costs versus the underpayment for 24/7 

care , meals and room and board. Medicaid resident rates for afh are already 

severely underpaid. AFH should not be grouped together with nursing homes and 

bigger facilities .  


